Anne Rittaers

From: Ray and Eileen Kranich <eewrek@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 6:49 PM

To: House Transportation

Subject: HB23 Snomachine Registration fees

Thank you, | support this bill, with one provision, that being the funds need to be used only for the purpose of
maintaining and enhancing the trails as it has been since the program was started. We believe in funding our
own services. Do not allow the funds to be "stolen" for the "black hole"

Thank you,

Ray E. Kranich Sr

907-399-1333

P.C.Box 715

Homer,AK 99603



